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Global & Continuing Education Highlights 
SAGE Redesigns the Valencia Global Distinction Program 

In summer 2020, the SAGE Office initiated 
the framework of a collaborative process 
to restructure the existing Valencia Global 
Distinction program. The program was 
redesigned to create a more accessible 
learning pathway for students by 
identifying program outcomes, adding 
virtual co-curricular options, refreshing 
the VGD Canvas course, creating more 
opportunities for students to engage with 
faculty/staff, and adding a new learning 
pathway for completion (Global 
Ambassador). SAGE worked 
collaboratively with faculty and staff, as 
well as partnered with different programs, 
offices, departments, and clubs around 
the college (e.g., PJI, VISA Club, MAP Club, 
Seneff Honors College) to bring students 
engaging, global co-curricular 
experiences.  

The redesigned program was launched in 
spring 2021. After the launch, SAGE saw an 
increase in interest in the program, as well 
as students completing the program fully 
online, and in the case of international 
students, completing the full program 
outside of the United States.  

SAGE would like to congratulate recent 
graduates from the redesigned program! 
Our Global Ambassadors and Global 
Citizens graduates exemplified VGD’s 
principle of demonstrating how “…to live 
and contribute to a growing 
interdependent and multicultural world”.  

Congratulations, graduates! 

 

 




